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REPORT OF AUDITING COMMITTEE
WYOMING STATE BAR

Powell, Wyoming
September 6, 1960

The undersigned auditing committee of the Wyoming State Bar
reports that it has examined the books and records of the Treasurer of the
Wyoming State Bar covering transactions from August 1, 1957 through
July 31, 1960.

We have checked all receipts against deposits and find them correct
with the following exceptions:

A. There is one $5.00 deposit in 1958-1959 and one $5.00 deposit in
1959-1960 for which there are no receipts. These deposits are
apparently payments for copies of the Rules of Civil Procedure
which were deposited in the general account.

B. Money received from the Carbon County Bar as a result of the
annual meeting at Rawlins in 1957 is shown in the 1957-1958
Treasurer’s Report as income from license fees.

All expenditures have been made by check, signed by both the presi-
dent and Secretary-Treasurer. Such expenditures have been verified by a
spot check against the bills and vouchers provided.

The bank balances have been verified and the bank account reconciled.

We find that the Treasurer’s Reports for 1957-1958, 1958-1959, and
the current Treasurer’s Report for the period August 1, 1959 to July 31,
1960 reflect the operations of the Bar and that they properly show the
financial condition of the Bar.

The records are well kept and all receipts and expenditures recorded.

We recommend that the Treasurer's Reports for the fiscal year 1957-
1958, 1958-1959 and 1959-1960 be approved.

We further recommend that an auditing committee be appointed
each year.

Jack F. Lewis, Chairman
Homer C. Mann
Ross D. Copenhaver
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